

bppnyc@hotmail.com

Printed: Tuesday, October 12, 2004 1:09 PM

From:

Christian Grov <cgrov@

Sent:

Tuesday, October 12, 2004 12:32 PM

To:

"Robert Sandor" <bppnyc@hotmail.com>

Subject: HIV + Socials at Stonewall

Robert,

Looks like your events are taking off! Congrats.

If possible, I would like to send two staff members to the Poz Socials on Fridays? We would like to do screening for one of our research studies. We could set up in the corner and let anyone who is interested come to us. The screening takes just a few minutes and its completely automated (confidential) on the laptops.

I am making the schedule for the next two weeks. I was thinking that we might be able to send staff on 10/28?

Let me know what you think. Talk with you soon!

Christian Grov, MA Director of Recruitment Center for HIV Educational Studies and Training (CHEST) Hunter College, City University of New York (CUNY) 250 West 26th Street, Suite 300 New York, NY. 10001

(212) 206-- Fax

(212) 206-Email: CGrov@

http://www.hometown.aol.com/chestnyc